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Mr. Dan E. Sweat, Jr. 
Director of Government Liaison 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Dan: 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506 

May 6, 1968 

Thanks for the information last week concerning your plans 
for the Atlanta Urban Coalition. I am definitely interested 
in this and I would appreciate your informing me on your 
future plans or progress toward establishing a local office 
there. Needless to say, I was relieved when the National 
Urban Coalition Office here in Washington gave me Mr. Sweat's 
name in Atlanta to concact. I know the organization is in 
good hands. 

Let me know when you are coming to Washington and if your 
schedule permits, I'd like to meet with you to further 
discuss the matter. Or if I'm coming to Atlanta any time 
soon, I'll let you know and maybe we could meet there . 

With best wishes. 

s·ncerely, 

Tm~ 




